
YOU ARE OUR 
#1 PRIORITY!
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If you are wearing a mask, you may be asked to lower it and 
show your photo ID.

Floors have safe distancing marks.

Germ shields are in place.

Hand sanitizer is available.

Our staff are cleaning and sanitizing throughout the day.

We certainly miss what we all consider “business as usual.”  But more than anything else, we want to 
take care of your banking needs and keep you safe.  

We appreciate your understanding as we navigate these very unusual circumstances.

*GNB lobbies not open at this time include our Chestnut and Sycamore Banking Centers (the 
Drive-thru is still open).

6 We won’t be shaking hands or giving out suckers or popcorn.

You are encouraged to use Drive-thru and Online & Mobile Banking whenever possible. They 
are the safest options for your bank transactions even though most GNB lobbies are now open*. 
 
Ÿ If you have a cough, fever, or flu like symptoms, please do not enter the lobby.  If you need help 

beyond what can be done online or in the drive-thru banking, please call us at 937.548.1114.

Ÿ For appointments with a loan officer or to open an account, please call ahead so you won't have to 
wait.  

If you need to come into the lobby, this is what you can expect:
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